
Newsletter 11th March 2022 

Well done to all the children who decorated a potato last week for World Book Day 

but a special well done to our two winners –  

Daisy and Hallie. 

Congratulations too to Leo and Poppy Woodward and Donovan Brown who were given 

prizes for their wonderful titles: 

‘SPUDDITCH’ and ‘LITTLE RED RIDING SPUD’ 



 

Year 6 investigated 

which household 

items were acid and  

which were alkali, 

They used cabbage to 

create an indicator as 

it turns acids pink 

and alkalis green. 

They went on to test 

further chemicals to 

see exciting chemical 

reactions. 

CHEMISTRY WITH CABBAGE 

On Thursday year 6 went to 

Halton  Stadium to take 

part in ‘Crucial Crew’. They 

learned  how to stay safe in 

different situations. 

 

They studied electrical 

safety, road safety, online 

safety  and how to stay safe 

around train lines. 



 
Reception children 

have been reading the 

book- 

‘The Journey Home’ 

So the staff took the  

children on their own  

journey around the  

local area. 

The children have 

also been busy mak-

ing bird feeders this 

week. 



 

 

Year 3 have been 

learning about dif-

ferent time zones 

in Geography. 

They used 

‘Digimaps’ to help 

them and they also 

made their own 

clocks. 

 



 

 

 

 

This week year 2 have been exploring the history of 

 communication.  

How did people communicate  a long time ago? 

How many forms of communication can you think of? 

The children made their own devices and told the story of  

Alexander Graham Bell 



 

Year 5 have been exploring what the Ancient Greeks did for us. 

They have investigated and researched what life was like in An-

cient Greece and analysed life in Sparta and Athens. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

 

 

                    

    

 

                SMILE AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 

14th March   Choir singing at Sts Peter and Paul’s Spring Concert  

17th March   Year 3 Visit Liverpool Philharmonic Hall  

22nd March   School Photographs 

23rd March    Sublime Science Day for all children 

 

FURTHER DETAILS WILL FOLLOW FOR ALL EVENTS NEARER THE TIME 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word.: 

 

 

 

 

Lunchtime and after school clubs 

Tuesday lunchtime  Chess Club with Mr Redmond 

Tuesday after school Multi Skills for Years 2 and 3  

Wednesday after school Year 1 Dance with Mrs Hodgkins 

Thursday after school Choir with Mrs Cunliffe 

Thursday after school Year 6 Sports Club with Mr Ray 

Friday lunchtime  French Club with Miss Brown 

 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/encouragement?   

pid=MTA101634&v=54.12  

 

9th March 2022 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/encouragement?pid=MTA101634&v=54.12
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/encouragement?pid=MTA101634&v=54.12

